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OFFICE OF GENERAL COUNSEL 
 
June 24, 2022 
 
Michael Ding  
America First Legal Foundation 
611 Pennsylvania Ave SE #231  
Washington, DC 20003 
foia@aflegal.org  
 
Dear Mr. Ding, 

This letter is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (“FOIA”) request No. SBA-2022-
006641 in which you requested the following: 

The Agency’s “strategic plan,” that was required by Section 3(b) of Executive 
Order 14019 (March 7, 2021) on “Promoting Access to Voting,” to be submitted 
to the Assistant to the President for Domestic Policy by September 23, 2021. 
 

SBA has no records responsive to your request.  

If you are dissatisfied with the Agency’s decision, you may file an administration appeal within 
90 days of the date of this letter to: 

Office of Hearings and Appeals 
Attention: Oreoluwa Fashola, FOIA Office 
409 3rd Avenue, SW – 8th Floor 
Washington, D.C. 20416 

If you are unable to resolve your FOIA dispute through our FOIA Public Liaison in the Office of 
Hearings and Appeals, the Office of Government Information Services (“OGIS”), the Federal 
FOIA Ombudsman’s Office, offers mediation services to help resolve disputes between FOIA 
requesters and Federal agencies. The contact information for OGIS is: 

Office of Government Information Services 
National Archives and Records Administration 
8601 Adelphi Road-OGIS  
College Park, MD 20740-6001 
ogis@nara.gov 
ogis.archives.gov 
202-741-5770 
877-684-6448 

 



 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Eric S. Benderson          
Eric S. Benderson  
Chief FOIA Officer 
Office of General Counsel 
U.S. Small Business Administration 

 

 


